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Efren Sanchez <efren.sanchez@edcgov.us> 

Cameron Ranch 

Jim Fisher <jfisher@reyengineers.com> Wed, Apr 25, 2018 at 4:59 PM 
To: Efren Sanchez <efren.sanchez@edcgov.us> 
Cc: "centers@surewest.net" <centers@surewest.net>, "Larry Young (lyoung@capitalvalleyhomes.com}" 
<lyoung@capitalvalleyhomes.com> 

Good afternoon Efren, 

In light of the recent public comments received on this project, we are requesting a continuance to the certain date of May 
1oth Planning Commission Meeting to give Staff adequate time to review and respond to the comments received. 

Thank you, 

Jim Fisher, PE, QSD/P 

From: Efren Sanchez <efren.sanchez@edcgov.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, April25, 2018 2:30PM 
To: Jim Fisher <jfisher@REYENGINEERS.com> 
Subject: Re: Cameron Ranch 

[Quoted text hidden] 

WARNING: This email and any attachments may contain private, confidential, and privileged material 
for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any unauthorized review, copying, or distribution of this 
email (or any attachments) by other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and 
any copies of this email and any attachments. 
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